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Virtual appreciation messages on the Teacher’s Day

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University, Al Ain campus, celebrated the International
Teacher's Day by hosting an elite of distinguished teachers at the UAE through a virtual
meeting via Microsoft Teams.

Prof. Ibtehal Aburezeq, Dean of Student Affairs, expressed her pride in the teacher's endless
generosity, and their efforts to build an educated generation. Emphasizing that the successes
achieved in the educational field are based on the teacher who offers all capabilities in order to
provide the future generations with the best science and advanced knowledge, especially in
light of the Corona pandemic, which imposed on them to learn newest skills, and demonstrated
their dedication to the noble teaching profession, whatever the challenges.

She also congratulated and expressed gratitude for all the teachers, praising their achievements
and influential role in refining students' skills, applying educational strategies and facilitating the
teaching process for students.

At the end of the meeting, an interesting discussion took place between the participating
teachers, who reviewed their educational experiences. A video was also shown in which a
group of students sent letters of thanks and appreciation to their teachers. In honor of them, the



Deanship of Student Affairs presented certificates of appreciation to the teachers participating in
the meeting.
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